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Geneva, 17 May 2011
	Ref:
	Addendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 8/11

	

	Tel:
Fax:

E-mail:

	+41 22 730 5126
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg11@itu.int

	To Administrations of Member States of the Union, to ITU-T Sector Members, ITU-T Associates and ITU-T Academia participating in the work of Study Group 11


	Subject:
	Cancellation of the meeting of Working Party 1/11 Geneva, 20 May 2011 (afternoon)


Dear Sir/Madam,
Further to clause 9.1 of report COM 11 – R 27 and Annex 3 of report COM 11 – R 26, the Rapporteur for Q.13/11 and WP 1/11 Chairman, having evaluated the status of the updates to ETS Supplements and concluding that this piece of work will not be reaching its final form in May, the Chairman of WP 1/11, in consultation with TSB, has made the decision to cancel the WP 1/11 meeting. 

The afternoon meeting of WP1/11 scheduled for 20 May 2011 is therefore cancelled. Annex 2 to the Collective 8/11 (Agenda for WP1/11) is no longer valid.
The next activity of WP 1/11 will take place during the SG 11 meeting from 17 to 21 October 2011 in Geneva. 
Yours faithfully,

Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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